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Date: 19 May 2015
Ref: PR5501-2015520

Dear Dr. Abbas Shahbazj,

In recognition of the significant technical cooperation you have been providing
under the Global Fund supported project ‘Intensified Malaria Control in High Burden
Provinces towards falciparum Elimination’ since 2012, this is to express my appreciation for
the remarkable results thus achieved.

Thanks to your professional and responsible approach throughout this
longstanding collaboration, we have been able to contribute to the national efforts to
fight malaria.

Together, and in collaboration with the national counterparts at central and local
levels, we have been able to carry out an independent evaluation of the malaria
diagnostic infrastructure across the country in accordance with WHO standards and
guidelines followed by a thorough revision and standardization of the quality assurance
protocols of malaria laboratory network of the Ministry of Health. We believe that these,
complemented by the training, provided under your technical supervision to malaria lab
staff in all target districts, will bring considerable rigor and accuracy to the work of the
malaria lab system.

We also believe that the above results should be shared with a wider audience at
national level, and to that effect, your invaluable assistance and support are much
appreciated.

With my best regards,

Sincerety;—g=
Saeid Ferdowsi




